

Jasper Road Public School

Strive to Achieve

8 March 2023

School Cross Country Carnival – Information

Dear Parent/Carer

The School Cross Country Carnival will be held on Wednesday 29 March 2023 starting at 10.30am. Prior to their race, all students will walk the course.

All children in Year 3-6 are expected to participate. Children in Year 2 that are turning 8 this year are invited to participate; however, this is optional. Year 2 students should confirm their participation on the note below.

Students are to bring a water bottle and hat, as well as, if required, a labelled asthma puffer and Epipen. They may also bring plastic seating to sit on, on the day of the carnival.

There is no cost for this activity and permission has been given on the returned bulk permission note.

Parents are welcome to attend.

Yours faithfully

Craig Warner		
Principal		

Jasper Road Public School Cross Country Carnival - YEAR 2 STUDENTS ONLY

Parent's Name:	Date:







Parent's signature: